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Message from the Guest Editor

In recent years, the survival rate of cancer patients has
increased, due to the development of various treatments.
However, some cancers, such as pancreatic cancer, are
extremely resistant to treatment. One approach uses
antibodies or chemicals conjugated to radionuclides,
which provide specific radiotherapy. Nuclear medicine
treatment is less invasive than surgery, and is suitable for
difficult-to-treat cancer cases.

We focus on researching the usefulness of nuclear
medicine treatments, and we aim to drive the development
of novel therapeutic agents. Since molecular biology and
basic scientific studies are indispensable for the
development of technology in nuclear medicine, we will
prioritize basic research over clinical trials/data.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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